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On Sunday, August 7, Baltimore Family Fellowship held our Special Grace Ceremony on Sunday. After 

our holy songs, we heard a testimony from Mr. Jim Dasher. Jim has just finished a 40-day condition of 

reading the Divine Principle and joined our community on this very special day. It was moving to hear 

from a new member as we gathered for the Special Grace Ceremony. 

 

Over thirty people, three generations of Unificationists and friends, gathered for our ceremony. It was 

uplifting, moving and filled with the spirit of Heaven and True Parents as we entered into the grace of 

forgiveness and a new beginning. We felt we will be the salt and the light to our community. 

 

 
 

We finished the day with a burning ceremony of our repentance and new resolution letters and joined 

together for our usual fellowship lunch. 

 

 

 

 

 

 


